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METZ EVS

General Updates
• 47 Work orders completed

• Kindergarten Graduation, High School Graduation, Class 
Day, Senior Picnic, VHV Festival, Aevidum Mental Health 
Awareness Day were all successfully completed

• HVAC Preventative Maintenance is complete

• Summer Cleaning has commenced

• Courtyard Renovation is complete

• Football and Soccer practice fields are cut, laid out, and 
painted

• The flagpole area on Main St. is landscaped

• Preventative maintenance is complete on the John 
Deere Skidsteer
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Courtyard Renovation



METZ EVS

Courtyard Renovation
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Flagpole Landscaping
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Flagpole Landscaping



METZ EVS

Soccer/ Football Practice Fields

Practice fields cut and lined
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LED Sign at Admin 
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• Maintenance A Techs – Dave Arneil, John 

Koytek, Mohamed Ganim, Joseph Gnall, Jon 
Skrzysowski

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Rohni
Ganim,  Mykayliah Hevener, Gerard 
McGrath, Deaven McCoy

• Evening Supervisor – Kayla Pacuilli
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) – Danielle 

Paff, Donna Yatsko, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat,
Helene Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Jennifer 
Kempf, Jaliza Chaplin, Miranda Wachilla, 
Amanda Bair, Evan Kniolek, Thomas 
Fontaine, Liz Mercado, James Coleman, 
Kelly Fontaine, Jacob Anderson,

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• Summer Cleaning
• Basketball Court resurfacing
• Skolastic Commons project 

completion
• Desk repairs
• Classrooms painted
• Band room renovation



METZ EVS

Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Amanda 
Bair.  Amanda started with Metz in January 
and has taken ownership of her assigned 
area.  She has gone above and beyond, 
exceeding expectations not only with the 
level of cleanliness, but also communicating 
issues within the facility that needed 
correcting.  She is a willing learner and a 
quick study solidifying an area of weakness 
we had been experiencing.  Please join me in 
congratulating Amanda on being the June 
Employee of the mont.



Brian West
Director of Facilities
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